
Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENTOF EDUCATION

Region lV-A CALABARON
City Schools Division of Cabuyao

AovrsoRY. No. 4u_a 201s
ln reference to Unnumbered Division Memorandum No. 25O series of 2018

POSTPONEMENT OF DMSION LAUNCHING OF OPLAN KAI.IJSUGAN SA DEPED
(OK SA DEPED)

This office informs the field of the postponement of the Division LaunchinB of Oplan

Kalusugan sa DepEd or OK sa DepEd due to inclemenl weather forecast. The said activity will

be rescheduled on July 25, 2018 (Wednesday), same time and venue.

On the other hand, the School implementation of the One Health week will stil
continue to take place on luly 24 to 27, 2018. Scheduled monitoring of schools

implementation will still corfimence as reiterated on the Division UM no- 260 series of 2018

attachment no,2.

' " 
, Ill*f;5"i['"Tigi'^o-' ' " '',- ii:nRDs utli t

mmmmavmm
!,':'l--

For your guidance and compliance. 
/L,w

DoRIs D4. ESTAUrrA, E{qr
OHiLer in Chdrge '

Schools Division Superintendent
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